
Alternate Delegate & Forum Coordinator Report
June 2024 Assembly

Hello everyone – I hope you all are enjoying the Spring Assembly. I miss your smiling faces and hope
that all goes well at Dordt University this weekend. Thanks again to Katy, Virginia and D2 for your
help to make sure the Assembly goes as planned in my absence.

The Fall 2024 Conference will be held in Sioux City at the Abu Bekr Shriners Event Center on
October 11-13, 2024. Save the date and mark your calendars and get your hotel reservations made.
The Saturday Luncheon Al-Anon speaker will be Jean L (Regional Trustee) from Dubuque, IA. The
Sunday morning spiritual will be Cindy W from Sioux City, IA. The Alateen speaker has not yet been
determined. Due to the distance for me, Katy P assisted with this first facility walk through with me
attending via Facetime.

The Spring 2025 Conference will be held in Clear Lake at the Best Western Hotel on June 13-15,
2025. Save the date and mark your calendars and get your hotel reservations! No speakers have
been selected yet. The first organizational meetings have already been held and are very organized.

The Inventory Committee will be presenting the member survey during the Assembly. Please go to
the Iowa website and complete the survey so that your thoughts and opinions can be heard. The
results of this survey will be presented at the Fall 2024 Assembly.

The Forum Report:

The 70th Anniversary celebration continues throughout 2024. This milestone Anniversary can be
celebrated at the Group and District levels. One way to celebrate is to have a writing workshop and
then send the writings into WSO.

The Forum sales for May continued to stay consistent. Remember to renew your personal and group
subscriptions – or give the magazine as a gift to your sponsee or a newcomer.

Sharings can be submitted online at al-anon.org/sharing, emailed to wso@al-anon.org with The
Forum sharings or CAL Corner in the subject line, or mailed to Al-Anon Family Group Headquarters,
Inc. at 1600 Corporate Landing Parkway, Virginia Beach, VA 23454.

GR’s, remember that you are The Forum representative. Spread the good word about this “meeting in
your pocket” subscription that has helped so many Al-Anon members.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

As Always – Willing to grow in service ---
Linda A. – Alternate Delegate and The Forum Coordinator

https://al-anon.org/for-members/members-resources/literature/literature-resources/send-your-sharing/
mailto:wso@al-anon.org

